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Comments: I would like to express my complete support for this long overdue project. We are all aware of the

potential for wildfire that continues to grow in magnitude each year. My hope is that this urgency will translate to

action as soon as possible.

 

 In addition to being a wildfire safety solution, this project has the added benefit of enhancing the habitat used as

winter range for the bighorn sheep. This is a true win/win!

 

 

 

 

 


